
A12 Chelmsford to A120 widening scheme 

Braintree District Council  

ExQ2 - Responses to Written Questions 

 

ExQ Respondent Question BDC Response 
 Air Quality and Emissions 
Q2.5.8 NH, BDC, WTC, 

ECC, Anglian 
Water 
 
 

Concerning Special Category 
Land, the Applicant reported that 
progress was being made with 
the discussions with the various 
Councils. It is to be hoped that 
sufficient progress is made 
before the next group of hearings 
at the end of April so that this 
does not need to become an 
issue for consideration at the 
hearings. Please update. 

Braintree District Council have an interest in 2 areas of Special Category Land (listed 
below) which are offered by NH as replacement land for expropriation of open 
spaces to the west of the A12 at Witham. Replacement land has been discussed with 
NH intensively and BDC have a good understanding of the issues in regard to future 
design, access and maintenance. Acceptance of the proposals are currently being 
considered at director level for sign off. 
 
We will update our SoCG with NH with any progress pertaining Special Category 
Land. 
 
Land to the rear of Maldon Road: 
8/33g 
 
Land south of Colchester Road: 
10/1B (and neighbouring parcels)  
 
Link to Special Category Land:  
https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/wp-
content/ipc/uploads/projects/TR010060/TR010060-000359-
2.5%20Special%20Category%20Land%20Plans.pdf 
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